
 

  

 

NEWSLETTER  

18-05-18 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I would like to start today’s letter by saying well done to Year 6 

for their excellent attitudes and resilience this week as they 

took their SATs tests. The children came into school early to 

enjoy breakfast together with 

members of staff. The 

atmosphere was fantastic and 

the children were incredibly 

supportive of each other. The children really enjoyed Ava’s 

breakfast and the time they spent together definitely calmed 

few last minute nerves! I would also like to thank the staff 

and the rest of the school community for being so considerate throughout the week.   

 

It has been a busy week in the kitchen for Ava and her team as 

they were not only preparing a hearty breakfast every day for 

Year 6 we had our Royal Wedding 

themed lunch on Thursday! As 

you can see from the pictures-the 

children really enjoyed the meal 

and in particular the wedding 

cake. Thank you Ava for always 

working so hard to make meal times delicious!   BB 

Before I sign off can I ask you to keep your eyes open for a 

missing blue micro scooter that was taken from just outside school on Brackley Road?  

Wishing you all enjoyable weekend                                                         Mrs Williams                                                 

CELEBRATING SUCCESS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RW Kayla and Riley RB Lyra and Kayden 

1W  Huxley and Brianna 1B  Kia and Laura 

2W  Rania and Nidas 2B  Lewis and Aubrey 

3W  Conor and Kian 3B  Bella and Argita 

4W  Elisha and Talya 4B  Macy and Monae 

5W  Flo and Emily 5B  Jose and Hunee 

6W  Franco and Lacey 6B  Chaya and Tyler 

KS1 Computing: Olti KS2 Computing: Loki 



 

 

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

22-05-18 Y4 trip to Hampton Court 27-06-18 3W Crofton Villa trip 

23-05-18 Y3 Splatter Make trip 29-06-18 3B Crofton Villa trip 

24-05-18 Welcome back Miss McEwen 03-07-18 Y6 Secondary Induction Day 

25-05-18 Sports Day 11-07-18 YR/Y6 Height and weight checks 

13-06-18 6pm Secondary School Transition Meeting 12-07-18 YR/Y6 Height and weight checks 

15-06-18 World Cup Day-details to follow 13-07-18 WB Book Day Parade 

15-06-18 1B Class Assembly 9.05am 16-07-18 HeyDay Film Assembly 11am 

19-06-18 Y4 Tower of London trip 17-07-18 Y6 Leaver’s Show 

22-06-18 Y1 Jungle Jonathon Workshop 18-07-18 Y3 Dulwich trip 

22-06-18 Own clothes/donation day 19-07-18 
Meet the new teacher open 

afternoon from 4pm 

23-06-18 Summer Fair 20-07-18 Last day of term 

25-06-18 RB class assembly 9.05am 23-07-18 INSET Day 

26-06-18 Y3/4 singing at St George’s Church 28-09-18 Open Air Cinema 

COMMUNITY 

FOSTER FOR BROMLEY 

Help a Child Smile Again  

Can YOU keep these siblings together? 

0208 461 7701  

www.bromley.gov.uk/fostering  

SECONDARY TRANSITION /OLAVE’s FAMILIARISATION MOCK TESTS 2018 
  St Olave’s School will be running their mock familiarisation classes to help 

families who are thinking of applying to their school. Full details can be found 

on their website:  www.saintolavespa.net 

Don’t forget we have arranged for Andrea Butcher from the Admissions Team 

to host a Secondary Transfer Meeting for parents of Year 5 pupils at 6pm on 

Wednesday 13th June. Representatives from Harris Bromley, Harris Beckenham 

and Eden Park High will be in attendance to answer any questions you may have about the move 

to secondary school. 

SAFETY AND WELL BEING 

Attendance  
April’s 100% attendance award goes to Badru in Year 5. Congratulations Badru-we hope you find 

something nice to buy with your £10 voucher. Our highest attending class is RB with 100%-well 

done you can now add 5 more ping pong balls to your Golden Jar! Whole school attendance has 

fallen to 95.3%. We need to get back to 96%-let’s hope we make it next week. 

RW 99.1%  RB  100% 

1W - 94.8% 1B  98.3% 

2W   94.8% 2B  96.3% 

3W   94.3% 3B  97.9% 

4W   91.4% 4B  91.2% 

5W   91.3% 5B  93.1% 

6W 98.0% 6B  92.7% 

 
  

https://saintolavespa.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b43ff010cb68e9bb05ead5b4b&id=9a9f58d6fe&e=49cf955542

